
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 15th  March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this newsletter finds you well and that you are enjoying the arrival of spring, the daffodils on the drive are a 

reminder that longer and sunnier days are on their way! It is always a pleasure to update you on the recent 

happenings at Stubbins Primary School, and there are certainly some exciting events and achievements to share. 

Firstly, I would like to say a massive “well done!” to all the pupils who participated in our assessment week. Their 

hard work and dedication were evident, and we look forward to sharing their results with you at the upcoming 

parent conferences. These conferences provide an excellent opportunity for us to discuss your child's progress and 

set goals for the upcoming term. Please ensure you book your slot to ensure you are fully informed about your 

child's academic journey. We do realise that the slots offered may not suit all families, please do contact us if this is 

the case and we can try to accommodate on an alternative date and time.  

In the spirit of the season, we are thrilled that we will be hosting an Easter bingo event. This is a new venture for 

Stubbins and should be a fun-filled activity. Tickets are now available for purchase, and I encourage you to join us! 

It is heartening to see the diversity within our school, and we would like to acknowledge those pupils who have 

been fasting for Ramadan. We commend their dedication and resilience during this holy month. We continue to 

provide support and understanding to ensure their well-being during this time. 

Our Year One class have been working diligently to prepare for their class assembly. This was a fantastic 

opportunity for our youngest learners to showcase their talents and hard work. I for one, learned an awful lot 

about hot and cold places!   Thank you also to the parents, who were able to remain in school afterwards for the 

short phonic workshop linked to the upcoming phonic screen for Year 1 pupils.  If any parents were unable to 

attend this session and would like details of the workshop, please contact Mr Robinson, who can provide further 

detail.  

Lastly, I would like to congratulate our girls' badminton team on reaching the final AND WINNING! Their 

commitment to teamwork and sportsmanship has been exceptional, and we are immensely proud of their 

achievements. To have members of the public approaching our staff to comment on the girls’ sporting attitudes is 

just fantastic and I am immensely proud of them. 

Finally, I would like to express my gratitude for your continued support and involvement in our school community. 

Your participation enriches the experiences of our students and contributes to their overall success. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Wishing you a pleasant and restful weekend. 

Warm regards, J Cromey 

Mrs Cromey 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Awards- Curiosity 

 
Year R: Austin Pearce 

Year 1:Lucas Houghton 

Year 2: Arlo Armstrong 

Year 3:Correy Iddon 

Year 4:Alba Armstrong 

Year 5:Elliott Davies 

Year 6:Archie Armstrong 

 

Awards- Lunchtime VIP 
 
Year R: Stanley Schofield 

Year 1:Siena Hardy 

Year 2:Bobby Jones 

Year 3: Elspeth Dawson 

Year 4: Sebastian Hunt 

Year 5: Fearne Procter 

Year 6: Cole Marsden 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 
Friday 15th March- Science Fair after school in hall  
 
Friday 15th March- Non Uniform Day- Chocolate Eggs  
 
Tuesday 19th March- Girls’ Table Tennis’ All Saints 
 
Wednesday 20th March 2.30pm onwards Parent 
conference (to be held in hall)  
 
Wednesday 20th March 5pm PTA EGM- see additional 
letter  
 
Thursday 21st March Lancashire music service 
performance guitar and keyboard- 9am parents welcome   
 
Thursday 21st March Boys’ Table Tennis @All Saints 
Friday 22nd March- Non Uniform Day- Chocolate Eggs  
 
Tuesday 26th March 4pm and 5.30pm Easter Bingo  
 
Thursday 28th March Year 4 assembly 9am followed by in 
class workshop- parents welcome  
 
Thursday 28th March – School Closes for Easter 
 
Monday 15th April – School reopens for Summer Term 

Clubs this week-4.30PM FINISH 
 

 
Tuesday-Gymnastics Club 
 
Wednesday-KS1 yoga 
 
Thursday- KS2 yoga 
 
Friday- Netball club 
 
Sensory Circuits morning club- by invitation 
 

This week’s attendance 
 

Whole school attendance-95.3% 
 
Authorised absences-4.06% 
 
Unauthorised absences-0.63 % 


